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In May we have been busy developing our
newsletter which will be posted every month
to celebrate achievements and share news. 
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by Kerida Hopwood

This month ALD hosted our third parent meet
up. The evening was filled with insightful
discussions among parents who share the
common goal of supporting their loved ones.

The event was a fantastic opportunity for
parents and family members to come together,
share experiences and build a supportive
community.

The meet up concluded an overwhelming
response of positivity, with many expressing
gratitude for the sense of community and the
valuable information gained.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone
who attended and contributed to the success
of the meet-up. Your participation and
engagements are what makes these events
meaningful and impactful.

OUT AND ABOUT
The people we support
at ALD Support have
been making the most of
the sunshine this month,
with trips to Brighton. 

Staff attended training this month with the
Makaton Charity. Staff achieved Level 1 in
Makaton which will help improve their
communication with people we support who
use Makaton.


